COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Department of Health

M. NORMAN OLIVER, MD, MA PO BOX 2448 TTY 71-10R
STATE HEALTH COMMISSIONER RICHMOND, VA 23218 1-800-828-1120

November 04, 2019

Joseph M Harverson

Radiation Safety Officer

Electric Motor and Contracting Co
3703 Cook Blvd

Chesapeake, Virginia 23323

Dear Mr. Harverson:

The Virginia Radioactive Materials Program has received your application for radioactive material license
550-524-1, Electric Motor and Contracting Co — Chesapeake, VA. The agency considers your application
as 'timely filed' since it was received before the expiration date. As a result, your license remains in effect
until the agency completes the review of your application and issues you a new license.

An agency license reviewer may contact you in the near future to discuss your application and request
further clarification. If you have any questions about the radioactive material licensing process or
regulatory requirements 12VACS5-481 “Virginia Radiation Protection Regulations’, please contact me at
804-864-8157 or anthony.sands(wvdh.virginia.gov.

Sincerely,

Q/mZ:\ K Aats

Anthony K. Sands

Radiation Safety Specialist

109 Governor Street, Room 730
Richmond, VA 23219-3623



